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MIDSUMMER NEWS 
(Because “stuff happens” even in summer) 

 
 

Dear Ladies of the Club,  

 Even in this hot, humid weather, 
when I barely dash outside to water a 
pathetic plant and get back in as fast 
as I can, there are beautiful gardens 
all around town.   

One of those gardens belongs to 
Johdie and Doug Grieve at 708 Ann 
Street and is our July Yard of the 
Month.  It is lovely! 
   Please drive by in your air-
conditioned car to admire it! 
 

 
 

 

 
Beaufort Garden Club CHAT Room, 
Tuesday July 23, 10-noon, rsvp 
BGC.carolremy@gmail,com 
 
My home 167 Gibbs Ct. 
 
Let’s chat about the jumble sale, ideas 
for classes or workshops, public art, our 
work for the town and BHA, our day 
trip, maybe consider an overnight trip 
(Williamsburg or Virginia garden 
week?), Beautification library project, 
ideas for Cedar Street Park or any other 
ideas you may have. 
 
 
 
Letter from the President 
Friends, 

I hope you and your gardens are 
enjoying this very hot summer! My 
flowers look good, but I’m feeling a bit 
wilted!  

Although we are not having our 
regular monthly meetings, the board is 
at work planning the 2019-20 year.  We 



		
	

	
	 	

met with committee chairs and a few 
newer members and got their feedback 
and ideas. The CHAT ROOM planned 
for July 23 is another opportunity for 
you to share your thoughts. Or you can 
just email your suggestions. 

A big thanks to everyone who 
participated in flower arrangements for 
the Old Homes Tour. We received many 
compliments. 

Special thanks to Margaret Brock for 
coordinating with BHA and 
housemothers to find the perfect colors 
and shapes for many of the homes.  

I also want to give a special thank 
you to Deborah Van Dyken for her 
leadership last year and for staying on 
as my advisory co-president. Deborah’s 
guidance and planning and support 
made it much easier for me to step into 
this role.  

I know many of you are tired of 
hearing me talk about ad sales but this 
income will allow us to take on an extra 
project or 2, or simply offer more 
activities at a lower cost. I’m already 
talking to Judy Mercer about holding 2 
flower-arranging classes. I know many 
members, like myself, lack confidence in 
this area.  So please consider asking a 
friend in business to run an ad. 

Stay cool! 

Carol 

 
 
 
 
Ad spaces for our 2019-20 
Membership Directory are on sale 
now. 
We are only selling 1/2 page and full 
pages for $50 and $100 respectively. 
 
 

 

And I know it seems early, but you 
can renew your membership on line 
just any old time, and you’ll be done 
with it for a whole year!  No more 
scurrying around in September! 

 
 

 
 

 
 
“Inside, Outside” by Brook Penick with 
permission of the artist. 

 
Until fall,   
Beverly Glover-Wood 
Editor 


